
 

To whom it may concern - 

 I am deeply saddened by the tragedy that 

occurred at Sandy Hook.  Being a teacher myself, I began to really think about how 

truly safe my school is and how this tragedy could have been prevented.  As we 

become divided, people are failing to realize the fact 

that bad people will still be able to get guns and ammunition no matter what harsh 

laws are imposed.  Criminals nationwide are amused because of how close they are to 

becoming more empowered.  Why is it that yet again RESPONSIBLE citizens are 

being attacked?  Why aren't you putting together 

a task force to search for illegal weapons?  This "comprehensive package of common 

sense measures" is only common sense to  criminals and fails to make me feel safe at 

home and at my school.  Please focus your attention on making schools safer from the 

inside out instead of outside in.  I would also like you to allow me to protect myself in 

my own home from CRIMINALS.  Because it is MY RIGHT.  Taking this right away 

is 

UNCONSTITUTIONAL. In short, I strongly oppose stricter gun control on 

law abiding citizens and urge you to focus your attention upon stricter gun control for 

those who threaten us. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

 

Constance L. Duffy 

Middletown, CT 

 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 
 


